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16.38  Vessel Interaction Prevention CCF 
Berths 

 
10 December 2021 
 
 
Dear Captain 
VESSEL INTERACTION PREVENTION CCF Berths 
 
You are currently berthed at the Clinton Coal Facility (CCF), this places your vessel 
close to the channel used by outbound deep draft vessels departing the WICET coal 
terminal, or from deep draft vessels departing CCF1 (if you are berthed at CCF2, 
CCF3 or CCF4). 
 
Whilst every effort will be made to reduce the effects of interaction of passing vessels 
on your vessel, it is important that you: 
 

1. Follow the direction of Wharf Supervisors at CCF with respect to mooring 
lines, 

2. Ensure your vessel is hard against fenders when a deep draft vessel from 
WICET or CCF1 is passing, and  

3. Maintain a continuous watch on VHF channel 13. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
John Fallon 
Regional Harbour Master – Gladstone 
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